
Directions: Complete 3 activities in a row to be entered in our Bingo

Challenge drawing at the end of the month. Get one entry for each

completed Bingo. Have a parent send a photo of you with your completed

Bingo bingo board to dmorris@fiveoakschurch.org or post on the Five Oaks

Kids Facebook and/or Instagram page. Completed boards need to be

received by by May 31st.  Winners will be announced on June 5th.  
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Memorize the May

memory verse. 

Build a castle using

blocks or Legos.

Use chalk to draw a

path on your driveway

or sidewalk.  Can you

follow your path? 

Participate in the World

Vision Global 6K on

May 16th!

 

 

Register for FOCUS

virtual Vacation Bible

School!

Use your toys to act out

one of this month's

Bible stories.

Draw a picture that you

can mail to someone

special. 

Make lemonade to

share with your family.

FREE 
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Send a video of you reciting the verse to:

dmorris@fiveoakschurch.org
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